
Elsevier’s thought leadership webinars 
are crafted to help you enhance your 
teaching strategies, improve student 
outcomes, and stay informed about the 
latest teaching trends in nursing 
education, while earning CE hours.
Throughout these sessions, thought 
leaders and experts in nursing 
education will equip you with the 
knowledge and tools to help you make a 
lasting impact on your students and 
your curriculum, and allow you to 
connect with like-minded educators.
We hope you can join us for any/all 
sessions that interest you.

ADVANCING
EXCELLENCE IN
NURSING 
EDUCATION:
Elsevier’s
Webinar Series

EACH SESSION WILL OFFER 1 NCPD (formerly 

CE) HOUR

The Future of Nursing Education: 
Demystifying AI and Harnessing its 
Potential
Thursday, September 12, 2024 · 1:00 PM CDT
OR
Thursday, September 26, 2024 · 11:30 AM CDT

The Nurse’s Role in Equity: From 
Awareness to Action
Wednesday, October 2, 2024 · 11:00 AM CDT

Building Confidence and Competence: 
Ensuring New Nurses are Ready to 
Practice
Tuesday, October 8, 2024 · 9:30 AM CDT

Upholding Academic Integrity: Best 
Practices for Nursing Education
Tuesday, October 15, 2024 · 2:00 PM CDT

Navigating Competency-Based Education: 
Insights and Strategies
Tuesday, October 29, 2024 · 1:00 PM EDT

REGISTER HERE:
https://join.elsevier.com
/NCPDwebinars
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